
“The	clearest	way	into	the	Universe	is	through	a	forest	wilderness”		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	—	John	Muir	

The	Sierra	Conference	
What?	
A	conference	for	and	by	UC	Astronomy	graduate	students,	including:	
•  Scientific	presentations	
•  Discussions	on	grad	student	life,	department	climate,	

	and	the	UC	Astronomy	community	
•  Camping,	hiking,	and	other	outdoor	recreation	
	

Where?	
Sequoia	National	Park	
	

When?	
Early-mid	August	2019	
Registration	in	early	July	
	

Who?	
All	UC	Astronomy	graduate	students	
(including	incoming/outgoing	students)	
	
Interested	in	joining	the	organizing	team	for	2019?	
Reach	out	to	one	of	the	organizers!	
•  Felipe	Ardila	(UCSC)	–	fardila@ucsc.edu	
•  Nathan	Sandford	(UCB)	–	nathan_sandford@berkeley.edu	
•  Arianna	Brown	(UCI)	–	ariannb@uci.edu	
•  Katy	Rodriguez	Wimberly	(UCI)	–	wimberlm@uci.edu	
•  Anthony	Pahl	(UCLA)	–	pahl@astro.ucla.edu	
•  Jessie	Hirtenstein	(UCD)	–	jhirtenstein@ucdavis.edu	
•  Sarah	Steiger	(UCSB)	–	steiger@physics.ucsb.edu	
•  Petia	Yanchulova	Merica-Jones	(UCSD)	–	petiay@physics.ucsd.edu	
•  Marziye	Jafariyazani	(UCR)	–	mjafa003@ucr.edu		
	
	


